

Review Test Units 3–4

Vocabulary

1 Add the vowels to make five words for illnesses and symptoms. Use the words to complete sentences a–e.

- 1 c _ _ g h
- 2 h _ _ d _ c h _
- 3 t _ _ t h _ c h _
- 4 s _ r _ t h r _ _ t
- 5 t _ m p _ r _ t _ r _

- a If you don't clean your teeth, you'll get _____!
- b If you have a _____, you feel very hot.
- c It can be very annoying if someone has a _____ when you're trying to watch a movie!
- d That noise is giving me a _____!
- e If you have a _____, it hurts when you eat and drink.

/5

2 Reorder the words, then use them to complete the expressions.

libtsre prnsia racpm
rsubie usmlec

- 1 pull a _____
- 2 get _____
- 3 _____ your knee
- 4 _____ your ankle
- 5 get a _____

/5

Grammar

3 Use the words to write sentences with *should* or *shouldn't*.

- 1 You have a test next week.
(you / study)

- 2 Jill has a stomachache.
(she / go to the doctor's)

- 3 Jack has a bad cold.
(he / play soccer)

- 4 Mark's eyes hurt.
(he / spend so much time playing on the computer)

- 5 They are too young to get married.
(they / wait a year)

/10

4 Complete the second conditional sentences with the correct form of the pairs of verbs in the box.

go / be have / buy leave / get
swim / live work / do

- 1 If I _____ a lot of money, I _____ lots of new clothes.
- 2 We _____ to the beach if it _____ sunny.
- 3 If I _____ home earlier, I _____ to school on time.
- 4 If you _____ harder, you _____ better in your exams.
- 5 I _____ in the sea every day if I _____ near the beach.

/10

5 Complete the sentences with *should have* and *shouldn't have*.

- 1 Jack went to bed really late last night, and now he's tired.
He _____ to bed so late.
- 2 Molly failed her exam because she didn't work very hard.
She _____ harder.
- 3 Sam didn't tell his mom about the accident, so she was really angry.
Sam _____ his mom about it.
- 4 I bought a lot of new clothes, and now I don't have any money.
I _____ so many new clothes.
- 5 It was silly of you to leave the window open when you went out.
You _____ the window open.

/10

6 There is a mistake in each of the third conditional sentences. Write the correct word.

- 1 I would have gone to the party if I had know about it. _____
- 2 If you didn't slept so late, you wouldn't have missed the bus. _____
- 3 If we had played well, we don't have lost the game. _____
- 4 He wouldn't have broke his leg if he hadn't gone skiing. _____
- 5 She would come to school today if she hadn't been ill. _____

/10

Reading

Read the text and then do the exercises.

A lucky day!

by Anna Thompson

Last week something happened to me that changed my life forever. It was Saturday morning. Usually I have a dance class on Saturday mornings, but that day I slept late and missed my bus. It was my own fault – I should have gone to bed earlier the night before. So I said goodbye to Mom and walked down the road to catch a later bus into town. I thought I might go shopping instead. On my way I stopped to buy a magazine, and I started to read it at the bus stop. There was a special competition that month – write an essay about family life and win \$10,000. I started to think about all the things I would do if I won the competition. I'd buy lots of new clothes, of course, and a new computer. And if I had that amount of money, I'd go on a great vacation with my friends. The last day for entering the competition was that day. I wondered what I should do. Should I forget about it and go into town? After all, money isn't everything! Or should I go home and write my essay? I decided to go home and enter the competition, because I thought that if I won, it would change my life.

As soon as I got home, I knew that something was wrong. The house was quiet, but I knew that Mom should have been at home. I called her name, but there was no reply. I went upstairs, and discovered my mom lying on the floor. She had fallen and hit her head. I quickly ran to the phone and called 911, then tried to make Mom as comfortable as possible. When the ambulance arrived, they gave her some treatment, then took her to hospital. I rode with them in the ambulance. Mom's fine now, but if I hadn't gone back home, things would have been very different. So, why did that day change my life? Did I win the competition? No, but I learned that people are far more important than money!

7 Check (✓) the things that Anna did that day. Put a cross (✗) by the things she didn't do.

- 1 got up late _____
- 2 went to a dance class _____
- 3 entered a competition _____
- 4 wrote an essay on family life _____
- 5 hit her head _____
- 6 rode in an ambulance _____

/6

8 Answer the questions.

- 1 Why did Anna sleep late that day?

- 2 What did she read about in the magazine?

- 3 What did she think she would do if she won the competition?

- 4 Why did she decide to go home and enter the competition?

- 5 What had happened to her mom?

- 6 What happened when the ambulance arrived?

- 7 What did Anna learn that day?

/14

Writing

9 Plan a story about a day that changed your life. Answer the questions.

How did the day start?

What did you do? Where did you go?

What happened to change your plans?

What would you have done if this hadn't happened?

What did you do next?

What happened in the end, and how did the day change your life?

10 Write your story. Use your ideas from exercise 9.

/13

Listening

11  **Listen to the conversation between Anna and her friend Laura. Choose the correct summary of their conversation.**

- 1 Anna explains to Laura what you should do if you find someone who is ill or injured.**
- 2 Anna tells Laura about some accidents she has had.**

/3

12  **Listen to the conversation again. Choose the correct answers.**

- 1 Anna's mom ...**
 - a fell while she was waiting for Anna's dad
 - b is always telling Anna she shouldn't stand on chairs
 - c fell while she was standing on a chair
 - d called Anna's dad when she fell
- 2 According to Anna, if you find someone who is injured, you should ...**
 - a panic
 - b call 911 immediately
 - c wait a while before you call 911
 - d do a First Aid course

- 3 According to Anna, ...**
 - a you should never move the person
 - b you should move the person onto their bed
 - c you should move the person if it's really necessary
 - d you should move the person unless they've hurt their back
- 4 If you give the person something to eat or drink ...**
 - a it will help keep them warm
 - b it might make their injuries worse
 - c it might make them sick
 - d it will make them feel better
- 5 Anna says if the person has a temperature ...**
 - a you should call 911 immediately
 - b you should keep the person warm
 - c you shouldn't put anything over them
 - d you should give them a drink
- 6 Anna says the most important thing is ...**
 - a to give the person the right treatment
 - b to do a First Aid course
 - c not to worry about the person
 - d to keep the person calm until help arrives
- 7 Laura thinks that ...**
 - a she should do a First Aid course
 - b Anna did a bad job
 - c she would be able to give the right treatment
 - d she would have panicked

/14

Total /100



Review Tests 3–4

elinaaamiri478@gmail.com